
Mount, Gail

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

To whom it may concern:

Scott Forney <forneyseven@gmail.com>
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Commission

I am writing to express concern over the smart-meter opt-out tariffs as proposed by Duke Energy, i am fully aware of the
problems associated with such meters and experienced severe reactions to similar EMF-emitting equipment after
installing a Bluetooth antenna on our computer. I would encourage you to oppose any smart-meter opt-out tariffs as
proposed by Duke Energy and allow citizens to avoid the damage incurred by having meters nearby without undue
financial burden.

Regards,
Scott Forney
Louisburg, NC
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v- \From: Henry Msan <franklinmasongardner@gmail.com> »
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Hello NCUS and Public Staff I would like to stronglty encourage you to reject any tariffs
proposed by Duke Energy!

Thank you!
Mason


